AN GABRIEL/POMONA
REGIONAL CENTER

September 18, 2019

Dear San Gabriel/Pomona Regional Center Community:

I am very excited and look forward to partnering with our community; the individuals served, their
families, SG/PRC’s Board of Directors, SG/PRC’s staff, Richard D. Davis Foundation, Parents’ Place,
vendors, Department of Developmental Services, Association of Regional Center Agencies, elected
lawmakers, State Council on Developmental Disabilities, Disability Rights California, School Districts,
and all existing and future community partners. These partnerships are the foundation that will raise
SG/PRC’s bar of excellence.

Over the past 32 years, I served persons with developmental disabilities in differing capacities.

As a Service Provider, Service Coordinator, and Executive Management positions within the regional
center. My educational background includes, studies in accounting, a Master’s degree in Leadership
and Strategic Communication, a Juris Doctorate degree, and I am a licensed attorney.

In all of these roles, my service to others is demonstrated through principled leadership, setting the
example for others, empowering others to act, exuding a positive outlook, and giving my all for others.

We all share the same dream. A robust individualized and person-centered service delivery system
offering an array of options that effectively meets the needs of ALL individuals served and their
families. Simply, people we serve will be fully integrated in their community, part of the diverse vibrant
mural of humanity working, playing and living life to the fullest extent.

Our compelling and far-reaching mission as stated will guide us toward this end.

“San Gabriel/Pomona Regional Center works in partnership with individuals with
developmental disabilities, their families and the community, to promote choice,
empowerment, independence, and full integration into community life. ¢

[ believe strategic planning, empathic listening to better understand everybody’s needs, showing
compassion for each other, togetherness, embracing opposing views, and growing partnerships will
influentially fulfill our shared mission.

[ look forward to working with all of you, in achieving extraordinary results for years to come.

Sincerely,

Ayt

Anthony L. Hill, M.A., Esq.
Executive Director
San Gabriel/Pomona Regional Center

75 Rancho Camino Drive, Pomona, California 91766
(909) 620-7722 WWW.SEprc.org

Program of San Gabriel/Pomona Valleys Developmental Services, Inc.



